
Africa Report 

 

Dear IFEA president and board of Directors, Dear Country representatives, 

As IFEA Africa Regent for this period and on behalf of the Egyptian Association of 
Endodontists (EAE), we send you our warmest regards and sincere wishes for a brighter 
future of our profession especially being united in one big association as IFEA.  

 

 Egyptian Association of Endodontists’ Annual Report 

We are planning our PanEndo25: From Africa to the World under the slogan, Future of 
Endodontics: What lays ahead. It will be held on Dec. 3-5, 2025. Many international 
speakers and representatives of different associations will join us in this meeting making it 
the biggest endodontic meeting in the Middle East and Africa. The conference will be held in 
the charming city of Cairo, the largest city in the Middle East and Africa. It combines the 
mystic ancient history with the cosmopolitan style in a unique way hardly to find elsewhere. 
We are awaiting you all to experience this magnificent journey of both history and science.  

On the other hand, several courses and lectures in different places of Egypt has been 
conducted by our association members. 

 

Sincerely yours 

Ahmed A Hashem 

 

 


